
LTWC  to  reveal  progress  at
new rehab center
Lake  Tahoe  Wildlife  Care  will  open  the  gate  to  the  new
wildlife  center  that  is  under  construction  on  Al  Tahoe
Boulevard on Aug. 27 from 11am until 2pm to show people what
has been done on the property. 

Most of the work has been underground, however, all perimeter
foundations are complete. The next step is framing of the
buildings and cages. 

LTWC volunteers and staff will be on hand to answer questions
and show renditions of what each each cage will look like. 

Food will be available to purchase and this is also a time to
donate to the cause so the project can be completed.
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